Visit our website: www.greenfields.co.za
Dear Parents

PREAMBLE

It is my pleasure to communicate to you once
more. Allow me to thank parents who always
support our school.

1. AGM

It is that time of the year again where ALL
parents of our learners come together to make
resolutions that will move our school forward.
| kindly invite you to our Annual General Meeting
(AGM) to be held on Friday the 26" November
2021. The meeting will be held in the Hall. The
meeting will start at 16h00 pm. The following
things will be discussed:

a) New Developments - ICT in our School,

b) Budget Vote,

c) Bi-elections — 2 positions in the SGB

2. SAFETY & SECURITY ISSUES

Kidnaping and Hijacking crimes are rising in
schools. New Measures to be used:
a) Sanitizing and Temp. Scan of All learners
will be done INSIDE the school gate and
NO MORE OUTSIDE.
b) We must ALL STAY ALERT and keep a
safe environment.
We have noted a serries of fighting and
bullying among our learners. | appeal to all
parents to help us to stop this ugly behavior from
our beautiful children.

COVID 19

As you all know that Christimas time has finally
arrived, | therefore ask all parent to always
remind their children to be extra careful about
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NB: ALL LEARNERS MUST OBSERVE CcoviD
19 PROTOCOLS.

® WASH HANDS

@ SANITISE

® FACE MASK

3. HOME WORKS
Check our WEBSITE (www.greenfields.co.za)
for:

- Homework

- Assignments

- Extra-Lessons
So Simple: Just open the web and click parents
then enjoy.

END OF YEAR

We have finally arrived to the end of 2021. Our
learners are busy writing their final exams. Note
the following:

CLOSSING
a) Schools will close on the 15t December
2021
b) Schools will open on the 12t January
2022. (FULL ATTENDANCE)

c) Report Cards will be issued on the gth
and 10t December 2021.

d) Grade 7 Farewell on the 261" Nov.

e) Prefects TRAINING on the 29nd .30
November - | kindly remind parent to
pay R260 for the Pull-over sleeveless
cardigan for prefects.



